
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

Wilwood Engineering Hires Geoff Buxton to Support Racers in the Field 

Camarillo, CA • December 1, 2021
After more than two decades of work with IndyCar, World of Outlaws, and USAC race 
teams, Wilwood Engineering is pleased to announce that Geoff Buxton has joined their team 
of field sales and support representatives. This team of experts spends every weekend at 
tracks around the country making sure racers get the most out of their brake systems. 

Originally from Australia, while most of his classmates were off to 
college, Geoff was working full-time, saving money and vacation 
days to travel to the U.S. and crew with an Australian Sprint Car 
team, unpaid. By 2000, he had become a full-time resident of the 
United States and a paid member of Randy Hannagan’s World 
of Outlaws crew. While his first love is dirt short track, it only took 
a few short years until he was working on IndyCar and Champ 
Car World Series teams at the biggest, fastest paved circuits. 
His resume includes time with the Andretti and A.J. Foyt racing 
teams, as well as Indy Lights, Global Rallycross, Sprint, Midget, 
and other motorsports disciplines. 

The entire Wilwood Engineering team is delighted to have such 
an experienced individual representing us in the field, and help-
ing our customers at the track. 

About Wilwood Engineering.
Wilwood Engineering was founded by Bill Wood in 1977, Wilwood Engineering designs and 
manufactures high-performance disc brakes and components from their headquarters in  
Camarillo, California. Products are engineered and rigorously tested for any application,  
creating unsurpassed braking quality and performance with sleek, modern designs. From 
race cars to classic cars, Wilwood has the brakes to stop you. For more information, contact 
Wilwood Engineering at info@wilwood.com.
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Geoff Buxton, Wilwood’s newest  
Racing division field sales and 
support representative


